
What is Policy Council? 
Policy Council provides Head Start parents the 

opportunity to be a part of program decision 
making and program leadership. 

Who are the Policy Council 
members? 

Members include Head Start parents of currently 
enrolled children and community members, 
including past parents, representatives from 

local organizations, and interested community 
volunteers. 

What is your role on Policy 
Council? 

 Attend scheduled monthly meetings.
 Represent your child’s classroom or EHS

home visitor. 
 Serve on individual committees that meet as

necessary. 

Your Voice Matters! 
PC Members Vote On: 

Grant Approvals 

Program Budget Approvals 

Hiring & Termination of Staff 

Policies & Procedures 

How can I become a Policy 
Council member? 

Parent/Guardian ~ Once your child is 
enrolled in our program, notify the 

family services manager or your family 
services specialist. 

Community Members ~ Please call our 
main office at: 
814.445.9628 

Policy Council 
Commitment 

Policy Council membership requires a  
one year commitment. 

The year runs from November - November 

A meal is provided at each meeting, at no 
cost. 

Mileage reimbursement and childcare 
reimbursement are provided for 

parent/guardian, if needed. 


